
February 28, 2018,  

Minutes of the Fairgrounds Sub-committee meeting from February 28, 2018. 

 

Meeting was called to order at 4:30 pm   

Members present, Matt McKinney, Bev Elston, Tom Cates Dennis Belcourt AG 

Guests present:  Mark Elston, Reno Rodeo.  Louis Test  

The Reno Rodeo Association is proposing a change to the building located above the chute area on the 

grounds, known as the Past Presidents Room.  They would like to add a patio area to the east side of the 

room to allow more room for guests.  Overall design was submitted and reviewed.   

The Sub-committee approved their proposal and will present their recommendation to the NJLS board. 

 

 


